
Robert,

The grant referenced above has been set aside.  Please upload a copy of this
request into the cover letter exhibit for the application.

You will also need to provide copies of the additional data needed to complete
the review of this application.

Rich

>>> Robert Scodellaro <rscodell@qcpi.com> 07/24/01 04:39PM >>>
Mr. Richard Fabina,

Please set aside the grant EA100864, for FCC ID: OVFKWC-2135, that was
issued on 07/02/01.  No phones have been sold or delivered under this
grant. The 2135 phone was having receiver sensitivity problems.  The 2135
phone's Printed Circuit Board (PCB) was modified to correct the receiver
problem, but this modification caused the SAR profile to change.  Data will
be sent (after you reopen the EA100864 file), to show the radiated
emissions and SAR performance of the new configuration for the 2135. If you
have any questions, please call me at (858) 882-2661.

thanks,

Bob Scodellaro
Bob Scodellaro

QCP INC.
10300 Campus Point Drive
San Diego,  CA  92121
Phone# (858) 882-2661
FAX# (858) 882-3733
Pager# (858) 635-1908
rscodell@kyocera-wireless.com


